
Minutes of the Meeting of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
September 4, 2018 

 
Present:  Rick Dillon, Christie Holloway by telephone and Louise Biancuzzo 
 
Guests: None 
 
Public comment: Dillon received notification that the Storm Water Management Plan has been 
approved by DEP and there will be a meeting with the engineer on Friday and a tentative 
construction date will be ASAP and Dillon will be submitting plans to Centre County. 
 
The Marion Township Planning Commission meeting was called to order at 7:35 by Rick Dillon 
with pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
 
Dillon made a motion to approve the Marion Township Planning Commission meeting minutes 
of August 6, 2018.  Holloway seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion. 
 
Discussions were made about appropriate land use around the interchange and where 
development might occur.   
 
Dillon provided his new email address which is: mariontwpsupervisordillon@gmail.com 
 
Dillon would like to request that Angel get the Planning Commission a property map of the 
interchange area. 
 
Dillon would like to recommend that the Planning Commission go to the Centre County 
Planning Commission regarding a continuation of a road to Rt. 64 as a future and possible 
roadway as part of the 20 year plan and to also work with and talk to Walker Township about this 
issue. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:07 p.m 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Louise Biancuzzo, Secretary 
Marion Township Planning Commission 
 
                                                                                                                                  
Christie Holloway, Chairman     Jim Sampsell 
 
 
                                                                      
Rick Dillon, Vice-Chairman 
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